
    

December 2024 

There are only a few days left before 

we all go on holiday for a well-

earned rest! 

In these next few days the children  

will complete the plays they have 

been working on. We have started a 

new unit and will be revising the use 

of pronouns and apostrophes. We 

will rediscover synonyms, and learn 

about similes and idioms; many of 

them seem to make no sense! 

In Maths we will complete the unit 

on how to find the perimeter and 

area of regular shapes. There will be 

a small test. We will then be revising 

division; long and short.  

In Science we have learnt about 

‘Plant Life Cycles’. We have learnt 

the parts of flowers and their 

functions, as well as learning about 

pollination, fertilisation and the ideal 

conditions for germination. There 

will be a test before we leave. 

There will also be a small unit test in 

Geography and then we will start 

looking at ‘Water’. We will learn that 

not everyone has this precious 

commodity readily available. What 

do people do when water does not 

come through a tap? 

 

 

 

We have learnt many things about 

the Ancient Greeks and their land. 

We have seen how their influence is 

still with us: in architecture, 

language, ideas, Maths, Science, 

government.           

               

 

 

As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms Omeash and make an 

appointment.  

I wish you and your family a 

peaceful holiday. We will meet again 

in the new year! Remember the first 

day back at school is Monday, 6th 

January. 
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